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The Federation of Gedney Hill CoE and Shepeau Stow Primary Schools 

Gedney Hill CoE Primary School 

Our Vision is to provide all members of the school 

community with the opportunities to engage with 'life in all 

its fullness' (John 10:10) by igniting imagination and curiosity 

which builds an enduring passion for life-long learning. 

Shepeau Stow Primary School 

Our Vision is to ignite imagination and curiosity which builds 

an enduring passion for life-long learning 

Dear Parent & Carers 

Tchoukball 

Mr Barron says the children did marvellously at Tchoukball this week.  They finished 4th overall and 

represented our federation well.  It seems to be a very complicated game but the children quickly picked 

up the rules. 

PE 

A reminder that the children do get really muddy doing PE at the moment and need a change of shoes 

as well as their PE kit in school. 

Exciting project news 

We will be having some work done on site soon in preparation for the PTFA legacy project.  School will be 

organising the ground work ready for the delivery of the green houses funded by the Little Green Fingers 

project that the PTFA has been raising funds for.  This will provide the children with lots of opportunities for 

growing their own food.  A big thanks to all of you who have supported PTFA events that have enabled 

this to happen.  A grant application was also successful to further help the project.  Well done everyone!   

Friday 3rd February update 

PTFA Update 

Bag2School - Not long now to our Bag 2 School collection, remember to check the list of acceptable 

items on our Facebook page! 

 

Krispy Kreme fundraiser- Deadline order day is looming, don’t miss out on a bargain and a little treat for 

your family for the end of term! Order via our Google Form. https://forms.gle/nM85B5PfQCReDX277 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1981517735317883 

https://www.shepeaustowschool.co.uk/ghssptfa 

Just one more week to go and it will be half-term.  These few weeks have flown by! 

https://forms.gle/nM85B5PfQCReDX277
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1981517735317883
https://www.shepeaustowschool.co.uk/ghssptfa


Dates for your diary 

2 March World Book Day   

6 March Federation Assessment Week   

22  March Parent Consultation Evening TBC 

30 March School Easter Fayre (children’s Enterprise 

Event) 

1.30pm 

During May KS1 SATs   

9 May – 12 May KS2 SATs   

16 May Early Learners to start 1.30pm – 2.45pm 

5 June – 19 June Year 4 Multiplication Checks   

12 June Year 1 Phonics Screening   

22 June Sports Afternoon   

26 June Federation Assessment Week   

Yours sincerely 

Alison Buddle 

Executive Headteacher 

Library 

The library is currently open in school at lunchtimes for children to come in and hear a story or 

change their books. We have lots of children who are rapidly completing their book reviews and 

have earned their first reward.  


